
                 
 

Friday 16th October 2020 |  Week 1 Term 4 

A MESSAGE FROM THE RELIEVING PRINCIPAL 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Welcome back to Term 4! We hope you enjoyed the break. We look forward to a busy term 
ahead. There are a few events for Term 4 that are still being finalised. Further information 
will be provided when more details are confirmed. 
 
On Thursday 29

th
 & Friday 30

th
 October, Dubbo West Public School will hold NAIDOC week 

celebrations. NAIDOC week celebrations are held across Australia to celebrate the history, 
culture and achievements of Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander peoples. NAIDOC is 
celebrated not only in Indigenous communities, but by Australians from all walks of life. The 
theme for this year is Always Was Always Will Be. The week is a great opportunity for our 
students to participate in a range of activities and to support our local Aboriginal and Torres 
Strait Islander community. A big thank you to all staff who have organised activities for the 
celebrations! 
 
As particular Covid-19 restrictions were eased at the end of Term 3, it has allowed us to 
progress with Kindergarten 2021 orientation. More information to be provided soon. A 
reminder that although some restrictions have eased surrounding Covid-19 unfortunately 
parents are still not allowed on school grounds, other than attending school office or 
preschool drop off/pick up. Thank you all for your ongoing support with this. 
 
Our next P&C meeting will be held on Thursday 29

th
 October at 7pm via Zoom. If you would 

like the link for Zoom, please email or phone the school office. We encourage parents and 
families to join us at the P&C meeting. 
 
During Term 4 as the weather warms up, we are encouraging all students to wear a school 
hat and to bring a water bottle to school. We encourage children to drink water throughout 
the day. Water is vital for our bodies to function and to maintain good health. As infants and 
children can become dehydrated very quickly we encourage lots of water drinking and 
provide regular access to the children’s individual drinking bottles throughout the daily 
routine. 
 
A reminder, our school policy states student mobile phones are not permitted at school. If a 
student is found to be carrying a mobile on school grounds, this will result in confiscation of 
the device and will require collection of property by a parent/carer. 
Students are required to hand in their mobile phones to the school office on arrival to 
school. Phones are kept in individual, labelled cases until end of each school day. 
 
 
Enjoy your weekend! 
 

Nicci Willis  

Relieving Principal 

Important Dates 

to Remember 

Year 6 Health Talk 

Tuesday 27/10/2020 

Hear Our Heart Bus 

Tuesday 27/10/2020 

Wednesday 28/10/2020 

Naidoc Celebrations 

Thursday 29/10/2020 

Friday 30/10/2020 

Hear Our Heart Bus 

Tuesday 03/11/2020 

Wednesday  04/11/2020 

Wear RED  Hear Our 

Heart Fundraiser 

Wednesday 11/11/2020 

Opportunity Class 

Placement Test 

Wednesday 18.11.2020 

Stage 3 Movie Day  

Friday 04/12/2020 

Presentation Day  

Tuesday 08/12/2020 

Year 6 Farewell 

Wednesday 09/12/2020 

Year 6 Pool Trip 

Friday 11/12/2020 

 

 

 

 

Please keep an eye on our 

school app for regular 

updates and information. 

Next P & C Meeting 

Thursday 

29th October 2020 

7pm-8pm via Zoom.  

Please watch school app 
for zoom details. 



                 
 

Week 10 
K Yellow 

Lucy Townend 

Audrey Herbert 

K Red 
Edwina Brain 

Xavier Salt  

K Green 
Layla Smith  

River Tait 

1L 
Kathy Jackson  

Lasharnti Weldon-Collett  

1H 
Nguyen Phan  

Ben Daniel 

1S 
Saifan Wafik 

Violet Lothian 

2S/2G 
Jayden Collyer 

Phebee Hillsley  

3D 
Jezakye Brown  

Dylan Semmler  

3G 
Zeke Smith 

Elijah Walford-Wallace 

3/4W 
Ruby Fairbanks 

Tia-Jayde Wright   

3/6F 
Jirra Jackson 

Camille Thomas 

4L 
Anna Smith  

Rylee Slabon 

5/6H 
Jayda Hill  

Brock Kay  

5/6B 
Tsharn Nolan 

Ashton Chatfield 

5/6M 
Hiba Muazzam 

Ari Dale 

 2020 Canteen Vouchers 



                 
 

FARRER MEMORIAL AGRICULTURAL SCHOOL 
Registration for Year 7 - 2022 

 
If you have a son in Year 5 who would like to attend Farrer in 
2022 you MUST register him with the Selective Schools Unit  

between 13th October and 16th November 2020.  

He will sit the test in March 2021-Selective Schools Unit. 
  

 

 

Alternatively you can visit the Farrer website at 
www.farrer.nsw.edu.au  and follow the Selective Schools link. 

It is extremely important to register your son, within the time frame, 
to sit the test in March. 

Please feel free to contact Farrer if you have any questions. 

Fundraising Day– Hear Our Heart 

 

To continue to support the very valuable hearing service 

from “Hear Our Heart,” we will be running a fund raising 

day on Wednesday 11th November 2020 (week 5).  

Students can wear RED clothing as a fun day and make a 

gold coin donation. 

 

http://www.farrer.nsw.edu.au


                 
 

Dubbo West Public School Canteen  

02 6882 2301 


